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· MEETING- The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held  on Tuesday, March 11. The meeting will be held at the UAW Local 647 union hall, located at 10020 Reading Road, Evendale, Ohio. The 2nd shift will meet at 1:00 PM ( Bylaw Change), 1st and 3rd shifts meet at3:30.
· TRADE HIRINGS- There will be 2 General Maintenance openings ( N. Maint. And Util.) posted on gecareers.com sometime this week. There is no posting for Machine Repair yet. Hopefully that will happen this month.
· GECAREERS.COM ERROR- If you know someone who recently received an email from gecareers.com that stated “ We are no longer filling the position” or something to that effect, ignore it. There was a glitch in the system and all applicants received this email. Tell them that their resumes are still on file.
· IAM, UAW, AND GE BASS TOURNAMENT- Plans are in the works for a Bass Tournament, with the proceeds benefitting a local Veterans group. The tentative date is July 26 at White Oak Creek. Mark your calendars. More details as they come available.
· OT PHONE NUMBERS- Make sure our Members have the proper number on file to be called for overtime. Some recent issues have cropped up.

“ People at Bear Stearns get tens of millions of dollars for doing a terrible job at manipulating financial markets. And people get minimum wage for taking care of our grandparents.”  Barry Bluestone

Respectfully Submitted,
Dan Havlin, Communicator
IAM Local 912    










To be added to the IAM mailing list, log on to: www.iamll912.org

